
 
 

Good Evening, 

 

Just a quick reminder that our Doggie DNA program starts tomorrow, Weds. May 15. If you 

have left poop “samples” around the property, the board recommends you immediately pick up 

these samples. 

 

The entire property including the pit, along the brook, landscape and fencing, will be randomly 

checked for dog droppings and any samples found will be sent in for DNA matching. 

 

Attached is a corrected letter from our Doggie DNA rep regarding the program’s benefits. 

 

We need help policing our grounds. Please report any poop you see as you walk the property. 

The board is offering a $25 credit on your ledger for each sample reported where the test comes 

back positive for doggie DNA registered to this property.   

 

Any questions, please call Bishop or reply to this email. Thank you. 

 

Regards, 

Board of Directors 

Bishop Real Estate Management  880-6464 


